SPO Alert

Date:     1/29/2020

To:          State Agencies and Cooperative Members

From:    State Procurement Office 
[bookmark: _GoBack] 
Re: Notification of Contract Assignment of First Southwest Company LLC for Underwriting Services

Contract Number ADSPO17-193909 with First Southwest Company LLC has been assigned to Contract number CTR047081 with Hilltop Securities Inc. 

Reason for assignment:  Merger between First Southwest Company LLC and Hilltop Securities Inc..

If there are any questions, please feel free to contact E. Yanneth Montes, State Procurement Manager at (602) 542-7165 or Yanneth.montes@azdoa.gov. 

